MIDDLETOWN TOWNSHIP PUBLIC SCHOOLS

www.middletownk12.org

Department of Athletics

PO Box 4170, Middletown, NJ 07748 (732) 671-3850 x1070 Fax (732) 291-2362

William O. George III, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools Richard Carroll Director of Athletics

December 10, 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are excited to announce the coordination of the Unified Sports Program for the Middletown School District. Unified sports bring people with and without disabilities together on the same team, each player an equal and meaningful part of the team.

This year the 2019 - 2020 Unified Sports programs will include Basketball and Track and Field. In order to participate, all students must have a signed permission slip from a parent or guardian. An updated physical exam will also be needed to participate in the Shore Conference Basketball and Track events this winter and spring. The Unified Basketball season kicks off with a series of skills clinics from 5:30-7:00PM on the following dates: January 8th (HS North), January 14th (HS South), January 22nd (HS North), January 28th (HS South).

If you would like your child to participate in any of the activities throughout the year, please complete the attached permission slip and return it to:

HS NORTH- Chris Hoffman (hoffmanc@middletownk12.org)
HS SOUTH- Nick Trezza (trezzan@middletownk12.org)

We look forward to seeing everyone and having a fantastic year! Thank you for your consideration and timely response. Feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns at carrollr@middletownk12.org.

Sincerely yours,

Rich Carroll Director of Athletics





December 10, 2019

I give permission for my child to participate in the

2019 - 2020 Unified Sports Program

Student Name:	
School and Teacher:	
Student Age:	Birth Date:
Parent/Guardian Signature:	
Email Address:	
Phone Number:	
Cell Phone Number:	
Yes, I would like to rece	vive text message reminders/information
Please return to Chris Hoffman or	Nick Trezza